
From: ronpower@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: pharrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca; lanceclarke@lowerchurchillproject.ca; jasonkean@lowerchurchillproject.ca;

edbush@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Subject: *Confidential: For Info
Date: Thursday, November 20, 2014 9:07:17 AM

----- Forwarded by Ron Power/NLHydro on 11/20/2014 09:05 AM -----

From: Scott O'Brien/NLHydro

To: Ron Power/NLHydro@nlhydro,

Date: 11/20/2014 08:54 AM

Subject: Fwd:

FYI. 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "John Mulcahy" <JohnMulcahy@lowerchurchillproject.ca>
Date: November 19, 2014 at 1:31:14 PM NST
To: "Scott O'Brien" <ScottOBrien@lowerchurchillproject.ca>

Hi Scott,
I spoke with Mauro this morning and he told me off the record that he told me his senior
management Astaldi's biggest mistake on the project to date was the ICS structure. He was
told to shut up.

Sent from my iPad
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